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EDWARDSVILLE - Edwardsville School District 7’s email system is undergoing 
routine maintenance beginning at noon on Tuesday, July 19 through Thursday, July 
21.  Parents and employees will receive notification once the system has returned to full 
operation.

District 7 staff at Hadley House, Edwardsville High School, Lincoln Middle School, and 
Liberty Middle School may still be reached by phone during normal business hours.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.


